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MANNA BAG COLLECTION 
 

 Due to the quiet and “down time” of the 
summer, The Patrician Society Food Bank hits an all
-time low in the months of July, August and 
September.  For that reason, we will be handing out 
AND collecting Manna Bags each weekend of July 
at the entrances of Church.  We would ask you to 
please fill the bag with non-perishable food items 
that we will take to the Patrician Society on 
Tuesdays.  Please do what you can to help the over 
1100 families in Norristown that rely on our 
donations to eat each week. 

 

NO ROOM AT THE INN UPDATE 
 

 We have received an update from our project 
No Room at the Inn which we conducted during our 
Advent Season in 2015.  We collected over $6,000 
to provide a new home for a person in Haiti.  Please 
note the pictures below.  This is Venise Pierre 
standing in front of her old home, and then standing 
in front of her new home in the village of Mapou 
Simon in Southern Haiti, which we helped provide.  
She and her four children no longer have to dodge 
the rain or privacy.  She is extremely grateful for 
your help in making this happen! 

OMGC VACATION BIBLE CAMP 
 

 Looking for something to do with the 
children at the end of the summer?  Join our 
Vacation Camp which runs August 15 through 19.  
This year, we will be on a Cave Quest, seeing Jesus 
as the Light of the world.  Registration forms are 
available on the website, or in the parish office.  
What a beautiful way to wind down the summer.  
Call Karen Carey at 610-525-0147 or email 
kcarey@omgcparish.net for more information. 
 

YEAR OF MERCY CAMP 
 

 As the world celebrates the Year of Mercy, 
children entering grades 2 through 5 are invited to 
join us in our Year of Mercy Camp to find out what 
all this is about.  Camp will run August 22-26 from 
9:00am – 1:00pm.  Registration forms are available 
at www.omgcparish.org or at the Parish Office.  
Camp will explore what the year of Mercy is all 
about and focus on the Corporal and Spiritual Works 
of Mercy through prayer, action and activity.  Join 
us for an end of the summer adventure!  Contact 
Karen Carey at kcarey@omgcparish.net or 610-525-
0147 for more information. 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 

SAVE THE DATE! 
The 15th Annual Bonner & Prendie 

Beach Blast, All Class Reunion 
 

 This Reunion will be held on Saturday, 
August 6th at LaCosta Lounge in Sea Isle City, NJ 
from 3:00 – 9:00 p.m.  Tickets cost $25 in advance 
($30 at the door).  All proceeds benefit tuition 
assistance.  Entertainment will be provided by 
Newspaper Taxis and Two for the Road.  To 
purchase tickets in advance, please contact:  John 
Dolceamore ’67 at 610-742-8839  or AnneMarie 
Dolceamore Hayden ’98 at 610-259-0820, ext. 3221 
or at hayden@bonnerprendie.com. Or visit the 
website at www.bonnerprendie.com to purchase 
tickets ONLINE or to purchase a sponsorship in our 
Ad book. 
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HELP FOR ONE OF OUR OWN 
 

 On Wednesday, June 15, 2016, the 
Wroblewski Family lost their home to fire.  While 
the family dog perished in the fire, Amy, Matt and 
their four children are thanking God that they are all 
safe and well.  Please join them in prayers of 
thanksgiving.  There is a long road of healing and 
rebuilding ahead of them.  While they are staying 
with family at the moment, they will be moving to 
temporary housing within the next few weeks.  They 
are in need of many of the necessities that will make 
the house their home for the next several months.  
They are in need of linens, pots and pans, clothing 
and several everyday items that you and I may take 
for granted.  Our parish will be collecting gift cards 
to Target, Kohls and Bed, Bath and Beyond to help 
them through this difficult time.  If you are able to 
help and donate a gift card, please drop it off at the 
parish office to Karen Carey’s attention.  On behalf 
of the Wroblewski family, thank you and please pray 
for the family. 
 

REDISCOVER THE LOVE IN YOUR 
MARRIAGE! 

August 12 – 14, 2016 
 

 Do you feel lost, alone or bored in your 
marriage?  Are you frustrated, hurt or angry with 
your spouse?  Are you constantly fighting or do you 
simply shut down?  Have you thought about 
separation or divorce?  Does talking only make it 
worse?  Retrouvaille may be the Lifeline that you 
need!  It is not just a social gathering or series of 
seminars, but rather a way to rediscover and rekindle 
the loving relationship in your marriage.  Tens of 
thousands of couples have successfully saved their 
marriages by attending a Retrouvaille weekend and 
the six post sessions that follow it.  The next 
program begins on the weekend of August 12 at the 
Family Life Center in Malvern, PA.  This is the last 
weekend in 2016.  Our next weekend will be held in 
February, 2017.  For more information, or to register 
for one of our weekends, visit our web site at: 
www.HelpOurMarriage.com or call 1-800-470-
2230.  All inquiries are kept strictly confidential. 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 

SUNDAY, JULY 3 
 

7:30 OUR  MOTHER OF GOOD COUNSEL 
 PARISHIONERS 
9:30 PAUL D. AND MARGARET LAWLESS 
11:15 ACHILLE AND MARY BARONE 
 (59TH WEDDING ANNIVERSARY) 
 

MONDAY, JULY 4  INDEPENDENCE DAY 
 

9:00 OUR MOTHER OF GOOD COUNSEL 
 PARISHIONERS 
 

TUESDAY, JULY 5 
 

8:00 JOHN AND JANET PHILLIPS 
 

WEDNESDAY, JULY 6 
 

8:00 DECEASED MEMBERS AND 
 BENEFACTORS, OSA 
 

THURSDAY, JULY 7 
 

8:00 BILLY FERRY 
 

FRIDAY, JULY 8 
 

8:00  FATHER JOHN DENNY, OSA 
 

SATURDAY, JULY 9 
 

8:00 MARY NICHOLA MARCHESANI 
 

SUNDAY, JULY 10 
 

7:30 JAMES SHERIDAN 
9:30 ROBERT CAMPO 
 (7TH ANNIVERSARY) 
11:15 OUR MOTHER OF GOOD COUNSEL 
 PARISHIONERS 


